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Welcome back to the last half-term of 

this academic year. 

Reminder - payment is due 

for the Year 6 Activity Day 

on Tuesday 22nd June.  

Please pay on Parent Pay as 

soon as possible, thank you.  

 

On Friday 18th June the Fundraising Group are holding a ‘Fun Bubble Run’ to raise money for 

The Nevett Fund and Lawrence House.  It would be great if each child can get a few 

sponsors to be able to reach our target.  

Pupils will need to wear their sports kit on this day and have plenty to drink.  Letters were 

sent home yesterday with further information.  

Upcoming Dates 

 

Friday 11th June – Quad Kids Year 6  

Thursday 17th June – Retreat & NDCYS Tent – Years 4, 5 & 6 

Friday 18th June - Sponsored Fun Bubble Run - all classes 

Tuesday 22nd June – Year 6 Activity Day  

Wednesday 30th June & Thursday 1st July – St Martin’s Transition Day  

Thursday 1st July – School Reports out 

Friday 9th July – school closes for summer break.  

St Martin’s have announced that 

they will now be doing Transition 

Days for Year 6 pupils on 30th 

June & 1st July.  They will be 

sending out letters with further 

information shortly.  

We will be saying goodbye to one of our 

Foundation Stage Teachers, Mrs Piggott, 

after 16 years at the end of this academic 

year.  We will be welcoming our new Teacher 

Mrs V Baker from the end of August.  
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Also included with this newsletter:  

A Leicestershire Libraries Family Newsletter  

Leicestershire Music Hub After School Club  

Last week’s Star of the week awards  

Year 6 – Dikai for brilliant improvements across all subjects. 

Year 4 – Thomas for having the courage to have a go when learning something new in Maths. 

Year 3 – Will for showing enthusiasm and confidence in Science, dissecting a flower. 

Year 2 – Aaron for imagination and enthusiasm in his extended writing. 

Year 1 – Belle for great Maths with Mrs Weston. 


